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Employer News Update – December 2017 

These articles are for use with your website and newsletters, etc. Please cut and paste 
each article in its entirety - including the disclaimer where provided - as it has received 
Secretariat compliance sign-off. 
 
Single Touch Payroll In 2018 

Single Touch Payroll is a new Government reporting requirement coming into effect from July 
2018 for employers with 20 or more employees. Super payments will be one of the affected areas 
under the new system.    

As the government releases more information, TWUSUPER will provide updates to employers by 
email and through the TWUSUPER website at twusuper.com.au/payroll 
You can login to twusuper.com.au/ea to check the email address on your Employer Access 
account is up to date.  
TWU Nominees Pty Ltd ABN 67 002 835 412, AFSL 239163, is the trustee of TWUSUPER ABN 77 343 563 307 and the issuer of 
interests in it. 

 
 
Workplace education for the new year 

Our free workplace education sessions can help your employees get on top of their super in 2018. 
We can come to your workplace and cover topics including: 

• making additional contributions 
• choosing an investment option 
• insurance cover 
• retirement planning, and 
• finding lost super. 

Register your interest at twusuper.com.au/workplace or call us on 1800 241 877 between 8am 
and 8pm weekdays.  
 

TWU Nominees Pty Ltd ABN 67 002 835 412, AFSL 239163, is the trustee of TWUSUPER ABN 77 343 563 307 and the issuer of 
interests in it. 

  
 

Super Guarantee payment due 28 January 

The Super Guarantee payment for the quarter ended 31 December 2017 should be paid by 28 
January 2018 to avoid a possible late payment charge. Users of Employer Access can login to 
twusuper.com.au/ea to arrange payment. 

If you need assistance, call TWUSUPER on 1800 241 877 between 8am and 8pm weekdays.  
TWU Nominees Pty Ltd ABN 67 002 835 412, AFSL 239163, is the trustee of TWUSUPER ABN 77 343 563 307 and the issuer of 
interests in it. 

  


